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Good morning, I'm . I am retired.  
I believe we have a responsibility to provide healthcare for babies born alive during an abortion because they 
are a real person and should be treated as such.  
The government is responsible for the protection of the citizens of the community. Just because they are 
newborn, does not make any difference. They are still a person.  
If the government fails to pabcd this legislation, we are setting the precedent for us becoming a barbaric and 
not a civil society.  
I urge the committee to pabcd this legislation. There are many, many people, who can't have a child of their 
own, who would love to adopt a child.  

Sincerely,  
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